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Craven Fawcett are industry leaders when it comes to manufacturing 
equipment specifically for applications within the clay preparation and 
brick manufacturing sectors. We are now looking to strengthen their 
service division by recruiting a dedicated Service Engineer to service, 
maintain and repair their specialist range of equipment across the clay 
preparation industry.

Our ideal candidate will need:

• A solid mechanical engineering pedigree with an ability to fix complex 
mechanical machinery (Ideally educated with a mechanical engineering 
qualification ONC / HNC).

• Experience of working in a service engineering role with a flexible 
attitude towards extensive travel, overnights and some unconventional 
working hours. 

• A “can do” attitude with total focus on fixing mechanical problems and 
getting to the root cause of machinery malfunctions.

Is Industry Experience Important? 
No not necessarily however:

• If you have experience of working on heavy equipment, earthmoving 
machines, crushers or other mechanical machinery found in quarry’s or 
similar physically demanding environments this will be very interesting.

• If you have experience of working with 3 phase electrical systems or 
PLC controls this would be interesting, however mechanical bias is the 
important element for this role.

Training & Development: The group invest heavily in training and 
developing their engineers, therefore there are some good potential 
opportunities for advancement along with substantial career stability for 
the right individuals.

For more information send your CV to our recruitment partner at Glen Callum Associates Ltd, Tom Gould 

e.  jobs@glencallum.co.uk   w. glencallum.co.uk   t. 01384 485274Interested?

UK SERVICE ENGINEER
(Quarrying & Clay Working Machinery)

£ Excellent Salary + Bonus + Benefits  
+ Pension + Vehicle

Location:  
Midlands & Yorkshire

Group Rhodes Is the umbrella for one of Europe’s leading OEM manufacturers of presses and manufacturing equipment covering a wide expanse 
of industries from metal forming for automotive, aerospace and motorsport industries, through to quarrying, brick making and much more.


